
From: Weems, Mark 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 5:00 PM 
To: Bill Barret-Tracey Fallang-Regulatory Analyst (tfallang@billbarrettcorp.com) 
Cc: Ahlstrand, Dennis; Spray, Karen; BLM-Jamie Sellar-Baker-Associate Mgr 

(jamie_sellar-baker@blm.gov); BLM-John Pecor-Petroleum Engineer 
(john_pecor@blm.gov); Pamela_Leschak@blm.gov; BLM-Pauline Adams-
Resource Spc (pauline_adams@blm.gov); BLM-Tom Rice-EPS (trice@blm.gov) 

Subject: APD - Refile 
 
BBC                                                                                         BBC    
KOSKIE 16H-28-38-16 (APD-Re-file)                          Oliver #13H-21-38-16 
SESE 28 38N 16W                                                              SWSW 21 38N 16W 
Doc #2079527                                                                    05-083-6659 
 
Re: H2S Concerns 
 
Tracey, 
 
I am concerned about the potential for H2S on the KOSKIE APD-Re-File since H2S was present on the 
Oliver well which is located about 1.2 miles to the NW.  Because of that, I want BBC to submit an H2S 
Safety Plan as per rule 607 (b).  Via this email,  I am asking the COGCC permitting supervisor (Dennis 
Ahlstrand) to withhold approval of the APD until I have reviewed and approved the plan.   Please send 
the plan directly to me.  PDF  would be the preferred media.  I will attached it to the eform permit 
application. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mark Weems, P.E. 

 

SW District Engineer 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

50 Long Hollow Lane 

Durango, CO 81301 

 

(970) 259-4587 office 

(970) 749-0624 cell 

(970) 259-0743 fax 

 


